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September 2, 2020 

 

NOTICE OF POSTING OF RECORDING OF THE MARKETS WORKGROUP’S 

FOURTH WORKSHOP HELD ON AUGUST 28, 2020 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of Carbon and Electricity Markets Stakeholder Work Group, 

Docket UE-190760 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

The recording of the Markets Workgroup’s forth workshop has been posted in Docket UE-

190837 under Agenda dated August 27, 2020.  

Persons interested in the markets workgroup may sign up for Docket U-190760 by contacting 

the UTC Records Center to be added to the service list via email at records@utc.wa.gov, 

phone by calling 360-664-1234 or TTY 1-877-210-5963.1  Requests made by mail or courier 

should be addressed to: 

Mark Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

If you have questions related to the Markets Work Group, please contact Commission Senior 

Policy Adviser Steve Johnson or Commerce Energy Policy Manager Glenn Blackmon. Steve 

Johnson may be reached by email at steven.johnson@utc.wa.gov, or by phone (360) 481- 

                                                 
1 Persons signing up for the list serve will receive notices issued by the Commission or Commerce in 

regard to this docket, including announcements of meeting dates, times, and locations, opportunities to 

provide comments, and agendas for meetings. Interested persons will not receive notice that a party has 

commented in the docket or notice of the comments received in response to an opportunity to comment. 

All comments submitted to the docket will be available to the public. 
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1573. Glenn Blackmon may be reached by email at glenn.blackmon@commerce.wa.gov and 

by phone at (360) 339-5619. 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON  

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
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